[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Natalia Baeva 
Sent: 21 June 2018 08:22
To: Planning; Andrew Lewis
Subject: Traffic calming measures for Somerton

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident at Somerton and I am concerned with the increasing amount of traffic and particularly speeding drivers through our village in the last year.
With the new houses building at Hayford my concern will be even bigger.
So I am requesting the section 106 to be applied for the traffic calming measures in Somerton.

Kind regards

Natalia Baeva

Hollow Way cottage, Ardley road,
Somerton
OX25 6LP


